
From: Marilyn Jonas marilynjonas@yahoo.com
Subject: Wilton ZBA "Barrett Hill Road" case -videos of brook flowing out of the property

Date: October 19, 2022 at 12:13 AM
To: LandUse@wiltonnh.gov landuse@wiltonnh.gov
Cc: Neil Faiman neil.faiman@wiltonzba.org

Dear Caryn,

I'm so glad that we have a Land Use Administrator once again. Welcome!

Here are the links to three videos that I recorded last spring of a brook flowing (from west to east) out
of the Barrett Hill property and into lot B-144.  The stone wall in the video is the one that runs north-
south  between A-44 and B-144.  The water is flowing between a break in that wall.  The brook
continues down the hill, into a small stream near the end of Isaac Fry and on into the Stoney Brook.
These are the videos that I submitted to the Planning Board in the spring and referenced at tonight's
ZBA meeting. 
 
March 15, 2022
https://youtu.be/DHrnOtbJjTU

May 7, 2022
https://youtu.be/5vdBUh_JSTc

May 7, 2022
https://youtu.be/mBR4r_gxF9Y

Please share the links with the Zoning Board and add them to the  ZBA case file.
Please also let me know that you received this. 

Thanks!
Marilyn Jonas
(abutter) 
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